
From: Peter Ewin
To: Elle Donnelley
Cc: John Gilding; Michael Todd
Subject: RE: Rasp Mine Modification 3 - Exhibition of EA
Date: Friday, 12 December 2014 11:41:30 AM

Elle,

We have reviewed the documentation presented as part of this modification and at this stage we
have no comments to make in regard to the proposal or the proposed conditions of approval.

Do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions regarding this response.

Thanks,

Peter

 

Peter Ewin
Senior Team Leader Planning, South West
Regional Operations Group (South Branch)
Office of Environment and Heritage
Ph:   02 6022 0606
Fax:  02 6022 0610
Mob: 0427 433 937

 

From: Elle Donnelley [mailto:Elle.Donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au] 
Sent: Monday, 17 November 2014 10:11 AM
To: EHP Planning Matters Mailbox; 'landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au';
'development.western@rms.nsw.gov.au'
Cc: Wallett Darren; Hill Tansley; catherine.stokes@industry.nsw.gov.au;
steve.cozens@trade.nsw.gov.au; susannah.sage@trade.nsw.gov.au; tiff.brown@lands.nsw.gov.au;
shaun.barker@crownland.nsw.gov.au; Ian.R.ALCORN@rms.nsw.gov.au; Wayne Jones;
Francois.VanDerBerg@brokenhill.nsw.gov.au; Tracey.Stephens@brokenhill.nsw.gov.au
Subject: Rasp Mine Modification 3 - Exhibition of EA

 

Exhibition of Environmental Assessment
Rasp Mine Modification (PA 07_0018 Mod 3)

 
Good morning,
 
Broken Hill Operations Pty Ltd has submitted an application to modify its project approval for the
above project.
 
The proposed modification involves a western extension of underground mining operations to access
approximately 316,000 tonnes of high grade ore over a 2 to 3 year period. The modification would
not result in any changes to the mine’s approved extraction and production limits, or the duration of
mining operations.

 

The modification application and EA is on public exhibition from Friday 14 November 2014 until
Friday 12 December 2014. I have arranged for the proponent to supply you with copies of the EA
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directly. These documents may also be viewed on the Department's website
(http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=6796).

 

I also invite you to make a submission on the modification, including advice on recommended
conditions of approval, by 12 December 2014.

 

Kind regards

 
Elle Donnelley
Planner
Mining Projects
Department of Planning & Environment
GPO Box 39 |  Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 9228 6340  E elle.donnelley@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged
information. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender. 
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily
the views of the Department. 
You should scan any attached files for viruses. 
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